
You can complete the survey by visiting our website: 
www.independentreviewofeducation.org.uk/your-views

Survey closes on 4 February 2022

Survey
The Independent Review of Education wants 
to hear your views on what good education in 
Northern Ireland should look like.

We want to hear the views of:

	 teachers

	 pupils

	 parents

	 anyone else in your school community


